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1867 Mother Boniface, with a group of 
10 sisters, opened The Convent School  
of the Infant Jesus.

1873 School was chartered by the Illinois 
Legislature as St. Mary Institute.

1910 School was fully accredited as 
St. Mary Academy.

1924 School officially changed name to 
Notre Dame Academy.

1940 Quincy College Academy for boys 
joined the girls and the school was called 
Notre Dame High School.

1959 Christian Brothers High School 
opened for boys, leaving Notre Dame High 
School an all-girl school once again.

1971 Catholic Boys High  
School was opened with the help  
of the Servite order after the 
Brothers left Christian Brothers.

1975 In an effort to provide a broader, 
more expansive educational program, the 
boys and girls schools consolidated into 
what is now known as Quincy Notre Dame 
High School.

ST. MARY INSTITUTE • ST. MARY ACADEMY • NOTRE DAME ACADEMY • QUINCY COLLEGE ACADEMY

NOTRE DAME H.S. • CHRISTIAN BROTHERS H.S. • CATHOLIC BOYS H.S. • QUINCY NOTRE DAME H.S.
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January 30th
Kick-off Mass,  
Catholic Schools Week

March 18th
25th Annual Wayne Potter 
Memorial Pep Band Festival

March 23rd - 25th
QND Spring Show
April 20th
Spring Band Concert
May 6th
Dogwood Parade

May 8th 
Spring Choral Concert
June 11th 
150th Celebration Mass 
and Open House

All events open to the public.  
For more information please  
visit quincynotredame.org.

1867 2017

150TH ANNIVERSARY EVENTS IN 2017

Home of Christian Brothers High School, 
Catholic Boys High School and the present-

day Quincy Notre Dame High School

Home of St. Mary Institute, St. Mary 
Academy, Notre Dame Academy  
and Notre Dame High School

Home of Quincy College  
Academy for boys 

REUNI  N



ALL-STATE MUSICIANS

Seven Quincy Notre Dame students were 
named 2017 Illinois All-State Musicians. 
Auditions were held throughout the state 
involving nearly 300 Illinois high schools.

GREG HILLEBRENNER 
Greg Hillebrenner, vice president and 
senior project manager at MWH Global 
of Broomfield, Colorado, was recently 
involved in the most challenging project 
of his 40-year career as a civil engineer. 
For six years he was a design manager for 
the $5.25 billion Panama Canal expansion 
project. Hillebrenner, a 1972 graduate of 
Catholic Boys High School, coordinated 
the design of a third set of locks for the 
century-old canal.

CHERI PRESTON 
Cheri Preston, a 1982 graduate of QND 
and an ABC award-winning radio  
anchor/correspondent, delivered 
the keynote speech at QND’s 2016 
Commencement Ceremony. In 2016, 
Preston was the recipient of a Gracie Allen 
Award from the Alliance for Women in 
Media for best Radio News Anchor.  
Preston is pictured here (right), with her 
sister Carolyn (Preston) Sloan ’81 and 
father, Dwain “Doc” Preston, a retired 
QND English teacher.

VERY REV. PETER C. HARMAN 
The Very Rev. Peter C. Harman is currently 
serving as the 23rd rector of the Pontifical 
North American College in Rome. 
Harman, a 1991 graduate of QND, was 
formally installed in office on February 
28, 2016. The Pontifical North American 
College is a Roman Catholic educational 
institution that forms seminarians for 
priestly ministry in dioceses in the U.S. and 
elsewhere. It also provides a residence for 
priests who are pursuing graduate studies or 
continuing formation programs in Rome.

QND HIRES LEARNING SPECIALIST/COORDINATOR FOR 2016-17 SCHOOL YEAR

With the beginning of the 2016-17 school year came a new position that is critical to the educational 
development of our students at Quincy Notre Dame. Mrs. Karen Harris was hired as a Learning Specialist/
Coordinator to assist QND students who needed additional educational assistance. Harris spent 25 years 
working within the Quincy Public School System, as a special education teacher, before retiring at the end 
of the 2015-16 school year.

“We have to constantly and consistently evaluate our students’ needs through the educational process. 
Through data collection and other research, we determined this was a necessary and vital position within 
our school. We are very excited to have someone with Karen’s expertise on staff here at QND,” stated QND 
Principal Mark McDowell ‘95.

STUDENT AND ALUMNI NEWS 

Katie Schuecking 
Trumpet - Orchestra

Maddie Nuebel 
Violin - Orchestra

Nora Krohn 
Contra-alto Clarinet - Band

Jack Schieferdecker 
Bass - Chorus

Emily Goerlich 
 Soprano - Chorus

Allison Hutson 
Soprano - Honors Chorus

Andrew Goerlich 
Bass - Honors Chorus

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT 
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Quincy Notre Dame’s room 17 has been 
used for many things over the years 
including a student lounge, shop class, 
typing classroom and most recently a 
computer lab. With the progression in 
the performing arts department under the 
direction of Mrs. Monica Scholz and Mr. 
Keith Wiemelt ’97, the program has grown 
exponentially. It has flourished so much that 
two separate spaces, one for band and the 
other for chorus, were necessary. 

Through a grant received from the Quincy 
Service League, funds provided by the 
QND Foundation and funds honoring the 
memory of Zak Haubrich ‘12, the room 
was completely renovated into a dedicated, 
spacious choral space. “When you walk into 
the choral room it truly shines. It is a beautiful 
set-up and I could not be happier to be able 
to help provide a dedicated area for our choral 
students,” stated QND Foundation Executive 
Director Kurt Stuckman ‘91.

ILLINOIS STATE SCHOLARS

Quincy Notre Dame had 14 students from the Class of 2017 
recognized as Illinois State Scholars. The Illinois Student Assistance 
Commission gives the prestigious award annually. Winners rank 
in the top 10 percent of high school seniors throughout the state. 
Selection is based on a combination of exemplary ACT or SAT 
scores and class rank at the end of junior year. 

The 14 QND students include (from left to right) top row:  
Hannah Weiman, Samantha Tracy, Katherine Bickhaus, Zoey 
Little, Nathan Tyrpin; middle row: Amanda Dreyer, Emily Obert, 
Leah Murfin, Lucy Stella, Spencer Kroshinsky; bottom row: 
Andrew Goerlich, Angela Halter, Renee Cafun, Emily Goerlich

QND COMPUTER LAB RENOVATED INTO A DEDICATED CHORAL SPACE
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AREA-WIDE CATHOLIC SCHOOLS MASS

QND hosted an Area-Wide Catholic Schools Mass on September 26, 2016, with the four 
Quincy Catholic elementary schools and St. Mary’s of Mt. Sterling. The Mass brought 
together over 1,500 students, faculty, staff, family and friends to celebrate the gift of 
Catholic education. 

 CATHOLIC HEART WORKCAMP

QND had 104 students volunteer their 
time to attend Catholic Heart Workcamp in 
Colorado Springs, Colorado, June 26 - July 2. 

 SAVE THE DATE QND Spring Show, 
Thursday, March 23 - Saturday, March 25.



RAIDER PRIDE 
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The QND Class of 2016 was offered over $5.3 million in 
academic, athletic and performing arts scholarships. Of that class, 
96% continued to higher education and 4% joined the military  
or entered the workforce. 

• 100% Graduation Rate
• 13 Illinois State Scholars
• �42 National Honor  

Society Students
• �32 President’s Award for 

Educational Excellence

• �50 Society for Academic 
Achievement

• 5 Illinois All-State Musicians
• 1 Eagle Scout
• 13 Student Athlete Signings

QND CLASS OF 2016 ACCOMPLISHMENTS

QND LAUNCHES MERIT PAY FOR TEACHERS

Quincy Notre Dame is dedicated to providing high quality education and focuses on curriculum, instruction, assessment and 
professional development for our teachers. Two years ago, the first step taken to address the ever-changing world of education was 
hiring a Dean of Academic Services. Diane Kasparie was hired and has been providing professional development for our teachers 
to strengthen methodology and assessment with a more in-depth focus on 1:1 learning in the standards-based classroom. Now that 
there is a method in place for measuring criteria, a merit pay program has been developed and implemented this year for teachers 
to recognize their instructional performance and student achievement growth within their classroom. QND will continue to 
realize the tools and means to provide the best secondary Catholic education to our students.

As part of the Quincy Notre Dame 
facilities portion of the long-range plan, 
Ferd Niemann Jr. Memorial Ballfield 
received a facelift that will impact students 
and the community for years to come. 
New state-of-the-art synthetic turf was 
installed on the infield, along with a 
new seamless backstop netting system, 
permanent seating behind home plate, 
grading and re-sodding of the outfield 
and a new scoreboard. “This enhancement 
to the field makes Ferd Niemann Jr. 

Memorial Ballfield the premier place to 
play high school baseball in the area,” said 
QND Foundation Executive Director Kurt 

Stuckman ‘91. The field enhancement was 
made possible through private donations 
managed through the QND Foundation.

FACELIFT TO FERD NIEMANN JR. MEMORIAL BALLFIELD COMPLETE



Nathan Hoebing 
Senior, Golf

Zach Haley 
Junior, Cross Country

Photo courtesy of Churchill Photography

POM PON

The 2015-16 QND Pom Pon Squad placed 1st in the state at the 
Class 1A Illinois Drill Team Association Competition for the fifth 
consecutive year.

RAIDER PRIDE 
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The Lady Raider tennis team captured the first team sectional 
championship in program history and sent the following to the 
state tournament: Gabi Davis, Claire Moore, Allison Steinkamp, 
Lucy Stella and Sam Tracy. 

FALL SPORT STATE APPEARANCES

QUINCY NOTRE DAME HALL OF FAME 2016

Tracy (Zuspann) 
Orne ’92  

Volleyball, Softball

Jeff Hogge ’78  
Golf

Matt Longo ’77 
Soccer, Basketball

Dave White ’79 
Soccer

Robert “Bo” 
Broemmel ’55 

Baseball

Tom Schutte 
Ticket Taker

Congratulations to the newest members of the Quincy Notre Dame Hall of Fame. Each inductee embodies  
the mission of QND.

QND students and their adult chaperones pose for a picture 
in front of the Barcelona Cathedral during their Spanish class 
trip to Spain March 16-26, 2016. Photo courtesy of Jared Holbrook Photography



ALUMNI CLASS NOTES 
1943 
William Deters Jr. and his wife Ruth 
celebrated their 70th wedding anniversary 
on September 4, 2016. They are the parents 
of Ray, Bill, Rich, Mike, Ann Vogel, Kay 
Waters, Susie Saathoff, Ellen Waters, 
Gerri Buss, Mark and Greg. They have 23 
grandchildren and 18 great-grandchildren. 

1952 
Bob Bastean and his wife Jan marked their 
60th wedding anniversary on June 16, 2016, 
and celebrated with family and friends. They 
are the parents of Lori, Linda Timpe, Julie 
Yepsen and Gaby Mena. They have four 
grandchildren and one great-granddaughter. 

Jim and Pat (Grawe ’53) Wilson enjoyed 
their 60th wedding anniversary on June 16, 
2016, at a family dinner. They are the parents 
of Denny, Shari Shade, David and Linda 
Koenig. They have 13 grandchildren and five 
great-grandchildren.

1954 
Walter and Kathleen (Duesterhaus ’59) 
Venvertloh observed their 55th wedding 
anniversary on October 7, 2016. They are 
the parents of Sheila Smith, Darlene Butler, 
Steven and Deanna Twaddle. They have 
12 grandchildren. 

1955 
Dolores (Ehrhardt) Siebers and her 
husband John celebrated their 60th wedding 
anniversary on September 8, 2016. They are 
the parents of Jan, Russ, Carol Cornwell, 
Frank, Mark, LouAnn Hoskins, Dave, 
Gary and the late John Jr. They have 15 
grandchildren and three great-grandchildren. 

1958 
George Venvertloh and his wife Emilie 
were honored for their 50th wedding 
anniversary on October 8, 2016, with a 
dinner celebration hosted by family. They 
are the parents of Shelley Siegmund, Julie 
Geise, Scott and Gail Lewis. They have 
nine grandchildren.

1959 
Camille (Liesen) Harvey and her husband 
David celebrated their 55th wedding 
anniversary on April 15, 2016. They are  
the parents of Brian, Lisa Riley, Alan 
and Tricia Schlipman. They have seven 
grandchildren, three step-grandchildren  
and two great-grandchildren. 

1960 
Tom Friye and his wife Nancy marked their 
50th wedding anniversary on October 8, 
2016, with a family dinner. They are the 
parents of Todd, Travis, Pam and Trevor. 
They have seven grandsons. 
Donald and Sharon (Bockenfeld ’61) 
Wellman celebrated their 55th wedding 
anniversary on October 21, 2016. They are 
the parents of Johnny, JoDee, Jeanette, Jay 
and the late Joy. They have 11 grandchildren.

1961 
Jim Broemmer and his wife Marsha 
celebrated their 50th wedding anniversary on 
May 28, 2016, with a family trip to Arizona. 
They are the parents of Jimmy, Kim Peters 
and Chris. They have seven grandchildren.

Class of 1961

1962 
Edward Phillips and his wife Jane 
observed their 50th wedding anniversary on 
September 12, 2016. They are the parents 
of Eddie, Pamela Friye, Dan and Stacey 
Raymond. They have 11 grandchildren. 

Ann (Zimmerman) Wesbecher and her 
husband Raymond enjoyed their 50th 
wedding anniversary on August 27, 2016. 
They are the parents of Michael Ray, David 
Lee and Candice Altheide. They have three 
grandchildren and one great-grandchild. 

1963 
Michael Frericks and his wife Jean marked 
their 50th wedding anniversary on July 
30, 2016. They are the parents of Michele 
Ellison, Jackie Nelson and Matt. They have 
six grandchildren. 

1964 
Edwin and Linda (Johnson) Berry 
enjoyed their 50th wedding anniversary on 
November 12, 2016. They are the parents of 
Craig and have two granddaughters. 

1965 
Terry and Pat (Hodges ’66) Ludwig 
celebrated their 50th wedding anniversary 
on July 23, 2016, with an open house hosted 

by their family. They are the parents of Lori 
Gengenbacher, Dan, Lisa Sheffield and 
Chad. They have 13 grandchildren. 
Don and Katie (Doellman) Gallagher 
enjoyed their 50th wedding anniversary 
on May 7, 2016. They are the parents of 
Don Jr. and Dena Chandler. They have two 
grandchildren, one step-grandchild and two 
step-great-grandchildren.

Class of 1966

1970 
Patty (Hollensteiner) Mitchell and her 
husband Warren observed their 40th 
wedding anniversary on April 24, 2016. 
They are the parents of Matthew, Sara 
Semenick, John and Michael. They have 
11 grandchildren. 

Leo Mueller and his wife Nancy celebrated 
their 40th wedding anniversary on 
September 18, 2016, by taking a trip to 
Branson, Mo. They are the parents of 
Christopher, Barbara and Thomas. They have 
three grandchildren. 

Patricia (Hildebrand) Winking and her 
husband Donald marked their 40th wedding 
anniversary on August 28, 2016. They are 
the parents of Neil, Brenda and Kyle. They 
have two grandchildren. 

1971 
John and Terri (Schnier ’72) Badamo 
celebrated their 40th wedding anniversary 
on October 2, 2016, with a family trip 
to Georgia. They are the parents of Sarah 
Mueller, Mike, Matt and Anna. They have 
four grandchildren. 
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ALUMNI CLASS NOTES 
1972 
Peggy (Bange) Koetters and her husband 
Gerald enjoyed their 40th wedding 
anniversary on May 1, 2016. They are the 
parents of Lucy Crain, Matthew, Nathan 
and Brittany Hutchings. They have 
six grandchildren.

Dave Vogel and his wife Debbie celebrated 
their 40th wedding anniversary on October 
23, 2016. They are the parents of Dave, 
Darren and the late Damian. They have 
six grandchildren.

1973  
Rick and Debbie (Schwartz ’75) Terwelp 
enjoyed their 40th wedding anniversary on 
May 29, 2016, on a Caribbean cruise. They 
are the parents of Tawnya Sparrow, Trent, 
Travis, Tiffany Smith and Tanner. They have 
seven grandchildren.

Class of 1976

1978 
Luke Doellman and his wife Melinda 
celebrated their 35th wedding anniversary 
on April 19, 2016, with a trip to the Lake 
of the Ozarks. They are the parents of 
Danielle Rossiter and Joshua. They have 
two grandchildren.
Sherry (Goehl) Herman and her husband 
Bryan observed their 35th wedding 
anniversary on June 6, 2016. They are the 
parents of Ryan, Mackenzie and Travis.

1979 
David Bauer and his wife Patty enjoyed 
their 35th wedding anniversary on October 
10, 2016. They are the parents of Andrew, 
Meghan Robinson and Dakota Epley. 
They have five grandchildren. 

Mike Jansen and his wife Donna celebrated 
their 25th wedding anniversary on April 5, 
2016, with a trip to Mexico. They are the 
parents of Andrew, Marcus and Luke.

Greg Kamphaus and his wife Ann marked 
their 35th wedding anniversary on July 
11, 2016. They are the parents of Bryan, 
Andrew, Caleb and Lucas. They have 
three grandchildren.

1981 
Todd Musolino and his wife Cindy enjoyed 
their 30th wedding anniversary on May 10, 
2016, with a family dinner. They are the 
parents of Joshua and Ashley. They have 
one grandchild. 

1983 
Jackie (Goehl) Marold and her husband 
Don celebrated their 25th wedding 
anniversary on April 19, 2016. They are 
the parents of Robbie, Ryan, Mitchell and 
Nathan. They have one grandchild. 

1985 
Bernie Vahlkamp and his wife Mary Pat 
observed their 25th wedding anniversary on 
June 22, 2016. They are the parents of Sarah, 
Jake and Zachary. 

Class of 1986

1987 
David Arns and his wife Janet enjoyed 
their 25th wedding anniversary on May 
4, 2016. They are the parents of Amanda 
and Stephen. 

Lori (Rentfro) Geschwandner and her 
husband Tom marked their 25th wedding 
anniversary on May 25, 2016. They took a 
family trip to Florida to celebrate with their 
daughters, Grace and Emma. 

Class of 1991

1995 
Jason Lohmeyer and Kristin Kemner 
exchanged wedding vows on September 29, 
2016, in the Dominican Republic. They 
reside in Quincy where Jason is owner and 
contractor of Lohmeyer Construction.

1996 
Michael Hummelsheim married Holli 
Coleman on November 12, 2016, 
in California. The couple resides in 
O’Fallon, Mo.

2000 
Eric Kasparie and Kyla Schultz were united 
in marriage on October 15, 2016, in Quincy. 
Eric is a pipe fitter/installer at Booth Heating 
and Air of Quincy and Kyla is a registered 
nurse at Quincy Medical Group.

2001 
Scott Koester and Ashley Goot, both of 
Atlanta, were married on May 7, 2016. 
Scott is a financial executive at Robert Half 
International, Inc. and Ashley is the owner 
and instructor at Pure Barre Studio. 

Class of 2001

2003 
Scott Bradfield and Kristin Allen were 
united in marriage on March 12, 2016. They 
reside in Carbondale, Ill., where Scott is a 
lab technician at SIU-C and Kristin is a child 
welfare specialist. 

Sara Harman married Joseph Fischer, both 
of St. Louis, Mo., on April 30, 2016, in 
Washington, Mo. Sara is a senior financial 
analyst at Caleres and Joseph is CEO 
of Greetabl. 

2004 
Joshua Eaton and Janelle Wooten were 
united in marriage on June 26, 2016, in 
Myrtle Beach, S.C. They reside in Colorado 
where Joshua is an engineering manager 
at Surcon LTD and Janelle is an account 
manager at Nalco Water. 

Brian Entrup and Natalie Kenady 
exchanged wedding vows on October 1, 
2016. Brian is a graduate of Western Illinois 
University and Natalie is a graduate of the 
University of Missouri with a master’s degree 
from Quincy University.
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2005  
Christopher Klauser and Julie Costigan 
’07 were married on May 14, 2016, at  
St. Francis Solanus Church, in Quincy. 
They are both employed by Blue Cross 
Blue Shield of Illinois.

Mark Schlepphorst married Megan  
Sorrill on April 16, 2016, at Blessed 
Sacrament, in Quincy. Mark is a special 
education teacher at Adams Elementary 
School and Megan is an administrative 
assistant at Chaddock.

Ryan Struck and Allison Campbell, both 
of Quincy, were united in marriage on 
September 17, 2016. Ryan is an account 
manager at International Wholesale 
Supply and Allison is a customer service 
representative at Gardner Denver. 

2006 
William Meckes and Catherine Bocke 
exchanged wedding vows on April 30, 
2016, at Quincy University Chapel. They 
reside in Quincy where William is an 
associate attorney at Scholz, Loos, Palmer, 
Siebers and Duesterhaus and Catherine is 
the program and outreach coordinator at 
the Community Foundation. 

David Marshall and Jamie Poore ’07, 
both of Quincy, were married on July 
23, 2016. David is a structural engineer 
intern at Huneke Engineering in St. Peters, 
Mo. and Jamie is a first-grade teacher at 
St. Francis Solanus School. 

Erica Vancil married Joshua Orewiler on 
August 27, 2016, in Quincy. Erica is a 
pricing analyst at AEP Energy in Chicago 
and Joshua is an associate attorney at 
Vedder Price PC in Chicago. 

Leonard Waterkotte and Hila Tieman, 
both of Quincy, exchanged wedding vows 
on June 11, 2016. Leonard is employed by 
the Adams County Highway Department 
and Hila is employed at Farm and 
Home Supply.

Class of 2006

2007 
Jenna Hall and Brian Patterson were united 
in marriage on May 14, 2016. They reside 
in Quincy where Jenna is a speech language 
pathologist at Sarah D. Culbertson Memorial 
Hospital in Rushville, Ill. and Brian is a 
parts manager at Smith Brother Powersports 
in Quincy.

2008  
Katie Holm married Nick Giacoletto on 
April 9, 2016. They reside in Creve Coeur, 
Mo., where Katie is employed by Emerson 
and Nick is employed by Daugherty 
Business Solutions. 
Allison Nisbet and Robert Dokey Jr.,  
both of Springfield, Ill., were united in 
marriage on October 10, 2015. Allison is 
a school counselor for Griggsville-Perry 
Community Unit School District 4 and 
Robert is a paramedic. 

2009 
Jacob Rabe and Olivia Shepard ’10 
exchanged wedding vows on July 9, 2016. 
Jacob is a mechanic and Olivia is a radiologist.
Cory Stegeman and Kristy Obert, both 
of Quincy, were married on June 4, 2016, 
at St. Francis Solanus Church. Cory is an 
environmental solutions sales representative 
for Republic Services and Kristy is a recreation 
specialist at the Salvation Army Ray and Joan 
Kroc Corps Community Center.
Ryan Stuckman and Rachel Powers ’10 were 
united in marriage on May 21, 2016. They 
reside in Quincy where Ryan is a financial 
analyst at Blessing Hospital and Rachel is a 
recreation therapist at Blessing Hospital.
Marine Corps 1st Lt. Case Tierney and 
Robyn Rogers were married on June 18, 
2016. They reside in California where Case 
is a first lieutenant assigned to HQ/5th 
Regiment, 1st Division, Marine Corps base 
Camp Pendleton and Robyn is an instructor 
at the San Clemente Gymnastics Club. 

2010 
James Aschemann and Brooklyn Logan 
exchanged wedding vows on October 29, 
2016, at Blessed Sacrament Church in 
Quincy. James is a detention officer at the 
Adams County Juvenile Center and Brooklyn 
is a special education teacher at Quincy Senior 
High School. 
Ryan Riggs married Rebecca Rose on August 
20, 2016, in St. Louis, Mo. Ryan is a student 
at the University of Missouri-Kansas City 
Dental School.

Allison Stupavsky and Austin Menz were 
united in marriage on October 8, 2016. 
They reside in Quincy where Allison is a 
fourth-grade teacher with the Quincy Public 
School District and Austin is a detention 
officer at the Adams County Juvenile 
Detention Center.

2011 
Amanda Arns and James Hinkamper were 
married on October 1, 2016, in Quincy. 
Amanda is a customer service representative 
at Aire Serv of Quincy and James is 
an electrical engineer at Prairie Power 
Cooperative in Springfield, Ill. 

Erin Aschemann and Lance Kerry, both 
of Mt. Sterling, Ill., exchanged wedding 
vows on October 15, 2016. Erin is an 
occupational athletic trainer at Dot Foods 
and Lance is employed in corporate accounts 
receivables at Dot Foods. 

Daniel Mays married Eden Adkins on 
September 3, 2016, in West Virginia. They 
reside in Ohio where Daniel is a logistics 
coordinator at J.B. Hunt and Eden is 
employed by Lexis-Nexis.

Alexandra Schlueter and John Hibbert 
IV, both of Jacksonville, Ill., were united in 
marriage on September 17, 2016. Alexandra 
is a substance abuse counselor and John is 
employed by Crop Production Services. 

2012
Jason Darnell and Amanda Ley, both of 
Huntsville, Ala., exchanged wedding vows  
on July 23, 2016, at St. Peter Church in 
Quincy. Jason is a software engineer at Abaco 
Systems and Amanda is a second-grade 
teacher at St. Ann Catholic School. 
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SAVE THE DATE
QND Foundation Scholarship  

Golf Tournament 
September 25, 2017



MESSAGE FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
As Quincy Notre Dame celebrates its 150th anniversary, we are focused on planning for the next 150 years and 
beyond. We have experienced a great deal of success in so many ways and we should all be proud of the terrific 
school we have collectively built. Over the last 10 years, the QND Foundation has invested over $4.2 million 
into capital projects and programs for our students. These dollars are not attributed to the Fund Drive or tuition 
increases, the funds came from you, our loyal alumni, family and friends and for that we are very grateful!

Raider Pride Planned Giving Society  

As we look toward sustaining Quincy Notre Dame over the next 150 years, one major component is planned 
gifts to the QND Foundation. Planned gifts provide transformational support enabling our school to continue 

Catholic secondary education to future generations. The Raider Pride Planned Giving Society was created to honor those individuals who 
have shown uncommon commitment to Quincy Notre Dame through gift planning. 

A planned giving recognition plaque has been constructed in the front lobby of Quincy Notre Dame to show appreciation to everyone 
dedicated to QND by making this commitment. Please contact me for more information and to be recognized for supporting the mission 
of our school through planned gifts. Thank you for your continued support as we grow QND together!

Kurt Stuckman ‘91 QND Foundation Executive Director
kstuckman@qndhs.org | 217.224.2598 

After more than 20 years, Quincy Notre 
Dame’s gymnasium, The Pit, received 
a makeover with a fresh coat of paint. 
The redesigned color scheme reflects the 
school colors of QND. This fall, a video 
advertisement board was added to The Pit. 

A brand new state-of-the-art sound system 
was installed on Advance Physical Therapy 
Field. The previous system had been in 
use since the early 90’s and was no longer 

meeting the needs of QND. The new 
sound system working in unison with the 
new video scoreboard allows us to do so 
many more exciting things before, during 
and after sporting contests and other events.

Last spring, Quincy Notre Dame 
purchased two brand new activity busses to 
transport students safely to various events 
in our community and around the state. 
The previous activity busses were more 
than 15 years old with well over 100,000 miles making it critical to upgrade to 

ensure the well-being of those using them.

The Quincy Notre Dame Foundation 
invested funds to facilitate the repainting 
of the bell tower base and bells. The QND 
Foundation also recently purchased the 
property at 826 Jackson Street to help 
ensure the future of QND by expanding 
our footprint.

Providing the Means to Keep Tuition Affordable

QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION 
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RECENT UPDATES AT QND 

We appreciate your continued support of our Quincy Catholic Schools. 

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE MEGA RAFFLE 
and you could win $100,000! Tickets go on sale March 29th.



RAYMOND E. HEILMANN LEGACY SOCIETY

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Awerkamp
Mr. Daniel Barry
Rev. Roy Bauer
Bergman Nurseries
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Bickhaus
Blessing Health System
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Blickhan
Bluff Valley Farms, Inc.
Mrs. Mary Brahler
Brahler’s Truckers Supply
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Brennan
Mr. Bruce Broemmel
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley
Buffalo Prairie Dental Care
Cann Productions
Cason Huff & Schlueter Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. John Cornell
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Costigan
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Deering
Mr. and Mrs. Robert DeVries
Mr. Alfred Dierkes
Mr. Brad and Dr. Gina Dietrich
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Doellman
Mr. Paul Dwyer
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Dyer
Mr. and Mrs. John Ehrhart
Mr. Paul Eling
Msgr. Leo Enlow
Mr. and Mrs. George Eversman
First Bankers Trust Company
Dr. and Mrs. Donald Fischer
Mr. and Mrs. James Fischer
Gem City Pizzeria

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Genenbacher
Gray Hunter Stenn LLP
Gully Transportation
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hellhake
Ms. Cindy Henke
Mr. Dan Henke
Mr. and Mrs. Ric Hinkamper
Hollister-Whitney Elevator Corp
Mr. and Mrs. John Horman
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Humphrey
Interstate Carrier Xpress Inc.
Investment Planners Inc.
J2 Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Jansen
Mr. and Mrs. David Kater
Mr. and Mrs. David Keck
Mrs. Jill Kelly
Mr. Alan Knepler and  

Dr. Coletta Miller
Major and Mrs. Ray Koenig
Kohl Wholesale
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Krogman
In memory of Thomas J. Kuhn
Msgr. Michael Kuse
Mr. and Mrs. John Lavery
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lavery
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Ley
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Linenfelser
Mrs. Kay Lobo
Mr. and Mrs. David Lunt
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Maas 
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Maas

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Marcolla
Ms. Susan Mast
Judge and Mrs. William Mays
Mr. and Mrs. Mike McClain
Mr. Jeff McClean
Mr. and Mrs. George McDonnell
Mr. and Mrs. James McDowell
McNay Truckline
Mercantile Bank-Bob  

& Marsha Narmount
Dr. and Mrs. George Meyer
Dr. Kevin Meyer
Midas Auto Service
Mrs. Mary Monckton-Blickhan
Mr. Barry Moore
Mr. David Neiswender
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Niemann
The late Mrs. Rita Niemann
Ms. Lynn Niewohner
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Oakley
Mrs. Signe Oakley
Osage Agri Inc.
Mr. Tracy Pagliara
Mr. and Mrs. James Palmer
Mr. and Mrs. Bo Peters
Mr. Todd Petersen
Poage Auto Plaza
Quincy Farm & Home Supply
Quincy Recycle Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. David Reis
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Reis
Mr. Sam Rinella
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Schardon

Mr. and Mrs. James Schlepphorst
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schlepphorst
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Schulte
Mr. and Mrs. Myrl Shireman
Shottenkirk
Mr. Anthony Siebers
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Siebers
Mrs. Patricia Sloan
Sny Farms Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Sparrow Jr. 
Estate of Marc & Marguerite Spiegel
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Stamerjohn
State Street Bank & Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Talken
The Quincy Herald-Whig
Mrs. Liz Topf
Mr. and Mrs. James Tracy
Mr. Pat F. Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Tushaus
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Tushaus
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Venvertloh
Dr. and Mrs. Cletus Wagner
Mr. James Waterkotte
Mr. and Mrs. Orville Waterkotte
Mr. and Mrs. Byron Webb
Mr. Donald Weibring
Western Catholic Union
WGEM
Mr. Brad Winking
Mr. and Mrs. David Winking
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin Winking

The Raymond E. Heilmann Legacy Society honors Ray for the years of support and dedicated service given to QND and the Quincy community 
exemplifying what living the Catholic faith means. By donating a gift of $1,000 or more to the QND Fund Drive, the following became 2016 members. 

QND Fund Drive Co-Chairs, Pat Hibbeler ’70 and Richard 
Marcolla, revealed that the 2016 Fund Drive exceeded its goal 
by more than $25,000 at the Volunteer and Donor Appreciation 
Gathering on June 9, 2016. 

“The Fund Drive is vital for QND. Quincy Notre Dame has been 
extremely important in my two daughters’ lives and the teachers 
have done their best to prepare them for the complicated world we 
live in. This drive allows QND to help the young people in our area 
receive a faith-based education,” stated Marcolla. “It continues to be 
a great environment to develop future leaders for our community.”

The QND Fund Drive, which makes up over 80% of the 
Foundation’s fundraisers, keeps tuition affordable by paying a 
portion of the school’s operating expenses to close the gap between 
the cost to educate and student tuition. The drive also provides 
financial assistance to students. Over the past 39 years, more than 
$12 million has been contributed to QND’s Fund Drives.

QND FUND DRIVE 
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Steve Akers Scholarship
Peter V. Affre Scholarship
Tom & Joyce Alford Scholarship
Thomas J. Awerkamp Scholarship
Father Roy Bauer Scholarship
Joseph M. Blickhan Scholarship
Mark A. Blickhan Scholarship
Fred G. & Wilma E. Bloss Scholarship
Frederick W. Bloss Scholarship
Mark E. Bocke Scholarship
Albert & Nelle Bruce Scholarship
Paul Brown-Janise Denton Scholarship
Class of 1946 Scholarship
Class of 1947 Korean War Veterans
Class of 1962 Scholarship
Class of 1964 Scholarship
Class of 1965 Scholarship
Class of 1966 Scholarship
Class of 1969 Scholarship
Class of 1970 Scholarship
Class of 1971 Scholarship
Class of 1972 Scholarship
Class of 1973 Scholarship
Class of 1974 Scholarship
Class of 1984/Joe Hoebing Scholarship
Richard & Elizabeth Cox Scholarship
Isabelle Daly Scholarship
Willard R. Detrick Scholarship
Dickson/Koester Endowed Scholarship
Dittmeyer-McElyea Engineering Scholarship
Roger & Leola Ehrhardt Scholarship
John & Jeanette Ehrhart Scholarship
Richard & Betty Ehrhart Scholarship
Madonna Eversman Scholarship
Jim & Peggy Finigan Scholarship
Jerome Fischer Fine Arts Scholarship
Robert G. & Louise A. Fischer Scholarship

Eugene “Grover” Frericks Scholarship
Terri Frericks Memorial Scholarship
Ben & Phyllis L. Giannell Scholarship
Lawrence H. & Thomas L. Gramke 

Scholarship
Zak Haubrich Endowed Scholarship
Francis & Alma Haugh Family Scholarship
Lenore Heilmann Scholarship
Heintz Electric Company Scholarship
Patrick Hibbeler Scholarship
Edward C. Hinkamper Scholarship
Hopkins-Zwick Book Scholarship
Albert “Butch” Jansen Scholarship
Lawrence & Anna Jochem Scholarship
Jerome & Wilma Kalmer Scholarship
Wilfred & Connie Kaltenbach Scholarship
Richard W. & Nancy A. Kamphaus 

Scholarship
John & Deanne Keating Family Scholarship
Mary Lou Kent Scholarship
Don S. & Marian F. Kesler Scholarship
Beverly and William Killen Scholarship
Larue-Cavanaugh Scholarship
Fred W. Koch Lions Club Fund
Walter Mast Scholarship
Luke Mayfield Scholarship
Rev. Gerald McCaughey Scholarship
Elmo “Mac” McClain Scholarship
Michael (‘65) & Lucinda Awerkamp (‘67) 

McClain Scholarship
Thomas E. McElyea Science Scholarship
Henry P. McLaughlin Scholarship
Daniel J. & Maxine McLaughlin Scholarship
Bishop Joseph McNicholas Scholarship
Robert J. & Helen L. Miller Scholarship
Monroe Scholarship
Mother Dennis Foundation Scholarship

Marjorie Ott Scholarship
Dean & Dee Phillips Scholarship
Emily Powers Scholarship
Rachel Powers Scholarship
Maude Jarboe Pratt Scholarship
Regina A. Preston Scholarship
Kathy Ann Klues Putnam Scholarship
QND Legends Scholarship
Melvin & Lucille Rakers Scholarship
John T & Mildred Reardon Scholarship
Patricia Rinella Scholarship
Kyle David Russell Scholarship
Fred C. & Norma Scharnhorst Scholarship
Herman & Venita Schneidman Scholarship
Scholz Scholarship
Charles A. & Nancy Scholz PMO Scholarship
Gene & Becky Siebers Scholarship
John & Dode Spring Scholarship
Stadler Family Scholarship
Lawrence F. & Anita Virginia Steinkamp & 

Family Scholarship
Byron C. Stickler Scholarship
Thomas & Barbara Strieker Scholarship
Robert Terstriep Family Scholarship
Frederick “Fritz” L. Thomas Scholarship
Dr. James & Norma Tushaus Scholarship
Dick & Paula Tushaus Scholarship
Derek J. (DJ) Venvertloh Scholarship
Ferd & Betty Venvertloh Scholarship
Sharon Waterkotte Scholarship
William & Margaret Weckbach Scholarship
Eric Weiman Passion for Life Scholarship
Connie Niemann Wheeler Scholarship
Mark A. & Karen J. Wiewel Band Scholarship
Bob & Judy Winking Scholarship
Dale & Shirley Zuspann Scholarship

The Class of 1966 recently created a legacy by endowing a scholarship 
to honor their class. Classes continue to embrace the impact that  
QND has had on their lives and look for ways to “pay it forward.” 
The class of 1966 has raised over $9,500 to be invested and dividends 
from those funds will go toward tuition assistance for current  
QND students. 

“We are grateful to all of the classes that have started scholarships. 
To date, the QND Foundation has invested over $213,000 into the 
scholarship portfolio to benefit our students with tuition assistance,” 
stated Executive Director Kurt Stuckman ‘91. 

Endowed scholarships last in perpetuity and are woven into the fabric 
of what QND stands for. Should you have an interest in endowing 
a scholarship for your class or family, do not hesitate to contact Kurt 
Stuckman in the Foundation office at (217) 224-2598.

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIPS Managed by the Quincy Notre Dame Foundation
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CLASS OF 1966 ENDOWS SCHOLARSHIP



UPCOMING EVENTS

Saturday, January 21 Music Trivia Night

Saturday, February 4, 6:00 p.m. 
QCES Foundation honors JoAnn Witte,  
President and Founder of the Gene Grawe 
Fund, at the Friend of Catholic Education 
Award Dinner

Sunday, February 26, 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
QND Open House for prospective students

Saturday, March 4 & Sunday, March 5 
Commitment Weekend

Thursday, March 23 - Saturday, March 25 
QND Spring Show

Monday, May 1 - Wednesday, May 3 
Alumni Phonathon

Sunday, May 21 
QND Graduation

Saturday, June 3 
Mega Raffle “Mega Event”

Sunday, June 11 
150th Celebration Mass and Open House

Monday, September 25 
QND Foundation Scholarship  
Golf Tournament

Visit quincynotredame.org for more details.
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For more information call (217) 224-2598,  
or visit our website at quincynotredame.org

MOVING? LET US KNOW, TOO! 
Please remember to include QND on your change  
of address notification list when moving, so that we  
may update our records and continue forwarding the 
Reunion newsletter to you.

REUNI N

SEND US YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS!
Stay connected by submitting an email address to receive quarterly 

eNewletters to Stacey Staff ‘87 at 
sstaff@quincynotredame.org 

Visit quincynotredame.org to find more details about class reunions, 
update your alumni information, donate online or follow us on Facebook.

 

The QND Fund Drive allows QND 
to continue the school’s mission of 
providing Catholic Secondary  
Education to those who desire it and  
to fund quality and faith-based  
programs for the students and faculty.

IT’S OUR MISSION
Founded on Catholic values, Quincy Notre Dame High School educates lifelong learners for lives of service.

NATIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK January 29 - February 4


